School of Law Faculty Meeting October 27, 1986 Conference Room, 4PM

Present: Bejnar, Dabney, Desiderio, Ellis,J., Ellis,W., Endreson, Fink, Flickinger, Goldberg, Gomez, Gonzales, Hall, Hernandez, Johnson, Kovnat, Muir, Nathanson, Occhialino, Parnall, Paterson, Romero, Sanders, Scheibel, Sedillo-Lopez, Utton, Winograd. Student Reps: DeMartino, Dunning, Whitley.

Minutes of the October 6 meeting were approved as written.

<u>Announcements</u>

The Gary Armstrong case will be heard at the November 10 faculty meeting. All members should review the materials submitted by Mr. Armstrong's counsel, Mr. Jim Toulouse, and plan to attend.

Peter Winograd provided information on travel and lodging arrangements for the AALS annual meeting to be held in Los Angeles in January 1987.

Bill Pincus, formerly of the Ford Foundation, is visiting the law school for review and consultation on our clinical law program.

Items for discussion

- The faculty discussed at length the proposal by state Senators Vallentine and Benavidez (reported in the Sat., October 25th Albuquerque Journal) to close the UNM School of Law.
- The Admissions Committee was asked to prepare some basic data concerning admission policies and numbers as a preliminary step to an internal review of role, function and long-term goals of the law school.

The meeting adjourned at 5:10 PM.

E. K. Fuge/Faculty Secretar